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August 31, 2020 
 
Krista Gulbransen 

  
 
Re:  Complaint No. COM-07222020-01237; Leah Simon Weisberg 
 
Dear Ms. Gulbransen,  
 
This letter is in response to the sworn complaint you submitted to the Enforcement Division of the 
Fair Political Practices Commission regarding the above-named individual. After review of the 
complaint and evidence provided, the Enforcement Division will not pursue an enforcement action 
in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact Ginny Lambing at 916-322-8064 or 
glambing@fppc.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

GWest 

Galena West, Chief 
Enforcement Division 
 
GW:gal 
 
cc: Robert Salinas o/b/o Leah Simon-Weisberg 
 




